
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Expression of Condolence for 
Amanda Bankier by Toronto City Council 

 
 
Moved by: Councillor Paula Fletcher 
 
Seconded by: 

 
Councillor Jamaal Myers 

 
The Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the passing of 
Amanda Bankier in January 2023. 
 
Amanda was a regular community volunteer who could be counted on to help out with 
the issues she cared about. Despite health and accessibility challenges, she would 
always show up, eager and ready to fight for the many causes that she held close to her 
heart.   
 
Amanda was a strong voice in support of seniors, women, and those with accessibility 
struggles. Amanda also spoke up in support of her neighbours who will be impacted by 
the Ontario Line construction and in doing so, gave an important voice to the community 
of vulnerable women within the building she resided in. 
 
Amanda will be deeply missed in Toronto-Danforth.  
 
The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City 
Council, our sincere sympathy to Amanda Bankier’s family, friends and associates. 
 

   March 29, 2023 
 


